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Temporary change in operation at Hiawatha City Hall
(KNZA)--A temporary change in operation at the Hiawatha City Hall.

Due to a staffing shortage related to a Covid-19 exposure, City Administrator
Mike Nichols said in a news release that the doors to City Hall will be locked until
noon on Wednesday, June 9th.

Nichols said they will be operating by appointment only and appreciate your
patience.
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